
WARNING


Date:  13 November 2023


The Town of Brandon Select Board and Highway Department intend to remove a shade tree located in 
Central Park adjacent to the water fountain. The reason for the removal of this tree is the probable 
growth of the tree roots into the fountain and the associated drainage system. 


Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. § 2509, Cutting shade trees; notice and hearing


(a) The tree warden shall post public notice of the intent to cut or remove a shade tree. The 
notice shall be posted a minimum of 15 days prior to cutting or removing the tree. If the 
cutting or removal is appealed pursuant to subsection (c) of this section, the legislative 
body of the municipality shall hold a public hearing. 


…


(c)(1) Within 15 days after the posting of public notice, a resident or landowner may appeal in 
writing to the legislative body of the municipality to object to the cutting or removal of a 
shade tree. The legislative body of the municipality shall give notice of the appeal to the 
tree warden.


The work warned in this document can commence 15 days following the date of the warning 
above. 


Respectfully,

Neil Silins

Tree Warden

Brandontreewarden@gmail.com


